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Comments: Please consider denying the facilities and expansion permit.  My reasons are as follows:

The buildings may be historic and have historic value.  

The addition of or expanison of the facilities may cause future harm to the lake and surrounding areas, from

traffic, water pollution etc. Additionally the new owners of the leases may try and prohibit the public from using

the lake and surronding areas.

Don't let Holland Lake become another, non resident, rich mans playground that might benefit anyone with

money over those residents of Montana who have enjoyed this piece of heaven for lifetimes.


